
Ravelston Park – Representation 034 

From: Richard Torrance <REDACTED >  
Sent: 11 April 2022 23:12 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ravelston Park Pavilion Consultation 
 
Good evening,  
 

As a resident of Blackhall and a parent of two whom both attend/attended Blackhall nursery, I 
am fully supportive of the transfer of ownership of the nursery building and immediate land, 
from the Council to the Blackhall Community Trust. 
 

This will ensure families in the area continue to get the best possible start for their children.  
 

Regards,  
Richard Torrance 

REDACTED 

Sent from my iPhone 
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